received 08/31/2012
From: Trey Mallon Faci”ty 115315
To: Gintautas, Peter
Cc: chrisg@shelbyresources.com
Subject: RE: pits at 061-06561 Andrew Jackson #1
Date: Friday, August 31, 2012 11:42:37 AM
Peter,

Q1: No we did not produce/pump the well. The well was previously shut-in prior to Shelby taking over
and as shown on COGCC records. Hence, the reason we asked the COGCC for relief from reporting
production since 1993 and was granted the relief.

Q2: N/A-Never Produced
Q3: N/A-Never Produced

| hope this helps.

Trey Mallon

Shelby Resources, LLC
Captiva ll, LLC

445 Union Blvd.
Suite 208
Lakewood, CO 80228

Ph: 720.274.4682 Ext. 13
Fx: 720.274.4685

From: Gintautas, Peter [mailto:Peter.Gintautas@state.co.us]
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 11:24 AM

To: tmallon@shelbyresources.com

Cc: chrisg@shelbyresources.com

Subject: pits at 061-06561 Andrew Jackson #1

Trey, my questions regarding the location and associated facilities at the Andrew Jackson #1 are as
follows.

Did you pump/produce the well after you acquired it?
If you produced the well did the well make produced water when you pumped the well?

If you produced the well and the well produced water what mechanism of disposal of the
produced water did you use?

Peter Gintautas, Ph.D.

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Environmental Protection Specialist - Southeastern Colorado
719-846-3091
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